< Komendant Gtéwny
Panstwowej Strazy Pozarnej

Warsaw, May A3 | 2025
BWM-|11.0793.3.2025

Mr

Margo KLAOS,
Director General
Estonian Rescue Board

| 'have the honor to invite you and your logistics representative to the
International Fire Protection & Rescue Exhibition KIELCE IFRE-EXPO,
which will take place on June 12-13, 2025 on the premises of Targi Kielce.

The aim of the exhibition will be to present to the representatives of state,
local government and economic authorities as well as the firefighting
community, both professional and voluntary, the latest achievements of
technology used for fire protection of facilities, rescue operations and
liquidation of the consequences of natural disasters.

I'kindly ask you to confirm your participation in the event by May 23, 2025.
At the same time, | kindly inform you that the exhibition program and
organizational details will be provided at a later time, after confirmation of
participation.

| propose to arrange organizational matters in working mode. The case at
the National Headquarters of the State Fire Service is handled by Ms.
Magdalena SKRZYPCZAK - chief expert at the International Cooperation
Department (tel. +48 22 523-32-12, e-mail: mskrzypczak @kg.straz.gov.pl).
Please indicate a person for working contacts in the present case.

It will be my great pleasure to welcome you in Kielce.
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